On December 13th Board Member Monroe Benaim asked the following question regarding Board Item PM7 - Retainage for Seminole Ridge High:

Question:  What is left on the contractor's punch list?

Response:  There are just under 200 punch list items remaining to be completed which the Architect has estimated to have a cost of under $30,000.  The construction manager has committed to completing all items by the end of January 2006.

It should be noted that we provide CORC with the punch list(s) and answer any questions they may have regarding punch list(s) and the reduction of retainage.  We always make sure we have sufficient funds to cover the cost of completing remaining punch list items should the contractor fail to complete the work.
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